
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING  

SANDS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION  

 

 

The Sands Township Planning Commission, at their regular meeting April 15, 2025, will conduct 

a public hearing to accept comments regarding revisions to Section 914 – Fences, of the Zoning 

Ordinance. The proposed revision would add the following to d. Exemptions in All Districts: 

 

iii. For a business established by Special Approval Permit, Planning Commission action 

is not required for fence requests. Fence requests shall be reviewed under Special 

Approval Permit requirements.   

 

The meeting will take place at 6:30 p.m. at the Sands Township Office 

(987 S M-553, Gwinn, MI 49841).  

 

Requests to review the proposed revisions and the Township Zoning Ordinance will be accepted 

at the Sands Township Office Complex during normal business hours. Questions and comments 

may be addressed to Randall L. Yelle, Zoning Administrator 906-249-9169.   

 

Randall L. Yelle, Zoning Administrator 

 

 


